
To: Ms. Zhang Haidi, President 

Chinese Paralympic Committee 

 

13 March 2022 

Dear Ms. Zhang Haidi, 

 

The Russian Paralympic Committee warmly congratulates the Chinese 

Paralympic team on their successful performance at the Beijing 2022 

Paralympic Winter Games. You performed as a strong, united team, 

which resulting a record number of medals. This excellent result allowed 

you to become absolute leaders in the overall medal standings. I am 

confident that the victorious performance of the Chinese Paralympians at 

the Games will inspire millions of people with disabilities to practice 

sports.  

And of course, I would like to underline the highest level of organization 

of the Paralympic Winter Games. Your unique experience in the preparing 

of such high-level competitions, commitment to great traditions and self-

sacrifice will be a significant contribution to the development of the 

Paralympic sports movement worldwide.  

I wish the Chinese athletes new successful starts and sport achievements. 

RUSSIAN PARALYMPIC COMMITTEE 
Russian Federation, 101000, Moscow, Turgenevskaya sq., 2 

www.paralymp.ru/en     +7 499 922 11 90     paralympru@gmail.com 



As always, we look forward to the continuing and strengthening of 

cooperation between the RPC and the Chinese Paralympic Committee, 

and between Chinese and Russian Paralympic athletes.  

 

Acting RPC President     Pavel Rozhkov 

 


